SUBMISSION IN SUPPORT OF KATE VALLEY RESOURCE CONSENT APPLICATIONS

The Subcommittee considered a draft submission in support of the resource consent applications for
the regional landfill at Kate Valley as prepared by Buddle Findlay, solicitors.

A copy of the submission had been previously circulated to all shareholder councils and comments
received from them were considered at the meeting.

The amended submission (tabled) reflects the agreement of the meeting and incorporates the
comments made by the Christchurch City Council’'s Sustainable Transport and Utilities Committee at
its meeting on 9 July 2002 and the comments of the Ashburton District Council in respect to page 4,
clause 2.1(h)(iv).

The Subcommittee resolved that the submission as amended be adopted and approved for
submission to the Hurunui District Council and Environment Canterbury in support of the resource
consent applications for the regional landfill at Kate Valley by Transwaste Canterbury Ltd.

(Note: Mayor Jim Gerard abstained from voting in respect of the above resolution.)



